
TOWN OF LYME 
Select Board Meeting 

October 26, 2015 
Town Office Conference Room 

 

The following were present for part or all of the meeting: Susan J. MacKenzie (Chair), Patricia 
Jenks (member), Charles J. Smith (member), and Dina Cutting (Administrative Assistant).  

1. Chair MacKenzie opened the meeting at 2:00PM  
2. The Select Board reviewed various departments 2016 budget requests.  
3. There being no further business at 3:00PM Smith moved to adjourn. Seconded by Jenks. Voted 

unanimously in favor.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Dina Cutting 
 


